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 Parent Service Hours                                                                                        
      
 
Salvation Christian Academy ministry is heavily dependent upon family participation. Each 
family is expected to serve a minimum of 15 hours throughout the year. Each hour is $15. This 
means if you have not served 15 hours by the end of the school year, you will be charged $15 per 
hour, which equals $225 in total. 

If for any reason you physically are not able to work these hours, we will accept help from 
students or relatives that are age 12 or older to serve those hours for you. 

Here are some options of how you can serve: 
☐School Events (setup)         ☐School Events (cook/bake) 
☐Lunchroom   ☐Library   
☐Teacher Assistant             ☐Choir Assistance  
☐Office                                  ☐Purchasing Items for class 
☐Outside Work  ☐Coaching 
☐Bulletin Boards  ☐Field Trip Drivers 
☐Recess Supervision  ☐Field Day 

We will be communicating through email or text messages regarding help for any of these 
categories. We ask that you contact the office if you are available to help. It is very important 
that you log your hours in the office. We appreciate your dedication and commitment to SCA. 
Thank you for your service. May God bless you! 

 

 
 

 
 

 


